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                                                                MINUTES 

THE ASHEVILLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 7, 2014 AND MARCH 8, 2014 

 

 The Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") held a special meeting at 4:00 p.m., on 

Friday, March 7, 2014, in the Penland Board Room of Mountain Area Health Education 

Center, Education Building, 121 Hendersonville Road, Asheville, North Carolina.  

Members present were: 

 

  Jacquelyn Hallum, Chairperson, presiding  

  Matt Buys 

  Peggy Dalman 

 Leah Ferguson 

 Precious Folston 

 

Comprising a quorum of the Board; also 

 

  Dr. Bobbie Short, Secretary/Interim Superintendent. 

   

   

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 Chairperson Hallum called the special meeting to order at 4:05 p.m. 

 

 

GENERAL ACCOUNT OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 

  At 4:05 p.m., Precious Folston moved to go into closed session, pursuant to Section 

143-31.11(a)(1) of the General Statutes of North Carolina to prevent the disclosure of 

privileged or confidential personnel information pursuant to G.S. 115C-319-321 of the 

General Statutes of North Carolina.  The motion was seconded by Peggy Dalman and carried.   

 

MEETING RECESSED 

  At 9:00 p.m., Chairperson Hallum announced that the special meeting and closed 

session would recess and would reconvene on Saturday, March 8, 2014 at 8:00 a.m., in the 

same conference room. 

  The special meeting and closed session resumed at 8:10 a.m. at the designated place.   
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MEETING RECESSED 

  At 1:30 p.m., Chairperson announced that the special meeting and closed session 

would recess and would reconvene at 1:35 p.m. 

  The special meeting and closed session resumed at the designated time and place. 

  At 3:35 p.m. Precious Folston made a motion to return to open session.  The motion 

was seconded by Peggy Dalman and carried. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

  At 3:35 p.m., Precious Folston made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was 

seconded by Peggy Dalman and carried. 

 

 

__________________________    _________________________________________ 

Jacquelyn Hallum, Chairperson Dr. Bobbie Short, Secretary/Interim Superintendent   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by the Board 

Monday, March 24, 2014 

 


